
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Aboyne Post Office® 

Unit 3, Northside, Station Square, Aboyne, AB34 5HX 

 

Branch update 

 

Further to my previous correspondence, in which we informed you that the above branch was 

closing temporarily on Friday 30 November 2018.   

 

I am now writing to let you know that a temporary agent has been appointed to operate the 

above branch so the branch will now remain open.  The new opening hours from Thursday 3 

January 2019 will be Monday to Friday 09:00 – 15:00  

 

We hope that our customers will continue to use the Post Office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Robert Sharp 
 

Robert Sharp 

Area Network Change Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger 

print, audio or braille call 03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 

55. 

 

 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk  

postofficeviews.co.uk   

FREEPOST Your Comments     


